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I would support SB 579 under the following conditions. 

1. Those eligible be limited to those in transition. 

2. The incarcerated person would be provided an environment where they were not 

vulnerable. 

 

I would support SB 579 with these conditions because it will make SB 579 acceptable 

to party's with different positions. 

 

Thank you for the opportunity to submit this testimony. 

Tim Cowan 

The Citizen's Lobbyist tm  


